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Representatives of Strasbourg city administration visit
Russian Church’s parish
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On 1st February 2021, the Stavropegic Parish of All Saints in Strasbourg, France, welcomed a
delegation of the city administration led by Mr. Jean Werlen, municipal councillor in charge of the city
administration’s relations with religious organisations.

He was accompanied by his colleagues, including Mr. Jean-Michel Cros, director for the city
administration’s interaction with religious organisations and preservation of historical memory.

Archimandrite Philip (Ryabykh), rector of the parish, told the guests about the architecture and
decoration of the church, as well as about the history of the parish and prospects of developing
parochial activities.

The representatives of the city administration also visited the Centre of Orthodox Culture acting at the
church, parish website reports.
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